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MESSAGE OF THE EDITOR 

Dear Readers and Colleagues, 

I am delighted to welcome you to the inaugural volume of the "Journal of Sustainable Civil 

and Environmental Engineering Practices" (JSCEEP). As the Editor of this esteemed journal, 

it is my pleasure to introduce you to this collection of exceptional research papers, carefully 

curated from the 9th International Symposium on Advances in Civil and Environmental 

Engineering Practices (ACEPS) for Sustainable Development in 2023. 

The JSCEEP represents a significant milestone in our ongoing and unceasing commitment to 

advancing the field of civil and environmental engineering with a particular focus on 

sustainable practices. In today's world, sustainability is not just a buzzword but a crucial 

necessity. It is our collective responsibility to address the environmental challenges that our 

planet faces and to develop innovative, practical solutions that will ensure a sustainable future 

for generations to come. 

In this first volume of JSCEEP, we present nine outstanding research papers that have been 

selected as the best contributions from the aforementioned symposium. These papers 

exemplify the dedication and expertise of researchers, scholars, and practitioners who are at 

the forefront of sustainable civil and environmental engineering practices. 

I would like to extend my heartfelt gratitude to the authors for their diligent research and 

contributions to this volume. Your dedication to advancing the field of sustainable 

engineering is commendable, and your work will undoubtedly inspire and guide future 

research endeavors. I also want to express my appreciation to the dedicated reviewers and the 

editorial team for their meticulous efforts in maintaining the integrity and excellence of 

JSCEEP. 

To our readers, I encourage you to explore the diverse and thought-provoking research 

presented in this volume. We hope that these papers will stimulate further research, foster 

collaboration, and inspire innovative solutions to the pressing challenges facing our 

environment and infrastructure. 

The "Journal of Sustainable Civil and Environmental Engineering Practices" (JSCEEP) is 

committed to providing a platform for the exchange of knowledge and ideas that will drive 

progress towards a more sustainable world. We look forward to your continued support and 

contributions to future volumes of the journal. 

Thank you for joining us on this exciting journey towards a sustainable future. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Terrance Rengarasu 

Ph.D. (Hokkaido), M.Eng. (Hokkaido), B.Sc. Eng. (Hons), AMIE(SL) 

Editor-in-Chief 
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